


From: Jeff Radke [mailto:jradke55@gmail.com]  

Sent: Saturday, September 07, 2019 11:14 AM 

To: WEB_Planning <planning@georgetown.org> 

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Rezoning 1625 Williams Dr Case #2019-12-REZ 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

I am generally in favor of the rezoning request if the property access is directly to Williams Dr. The 
diagram does not show access to Williams Dr. It appears that the project will have access off of Park St. 
That would be a mistake. Park St is a narrow residential street with parking on both sides. If this project 
has access off of Park St, numerous commercial trucks will use Park St for access because it avoids 
turning off or on to Williams Dr. That might be good for the project but it would be hazardous for the 
children that live on and visit Park St. Park St. was not designed to handle the traffic that this complex 
would generate. If the project does not have access from Park St, I am in favor of it. If the project will 
have access from Park St, I feel that it is a mistake. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

  

Jeff Radke 

2000 Dawn Dr, Georgetown, TX 78628 
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